
All adults in custody with the Oregon Department of Corrections should have access to legal services. This program is essential for 
Oregon's prisoners, most of whom will leave prison and face various legal challenges. Our legal system cannot survive if it is only 
accessible to the wealthy, and programs such as this one are vital for the rehabilitation and future success of those serving 
sentences at Coffee Creek. The Oregon State Legislature should pass this bill, and should move to expand this program to each of 
Oregon's prisons.  


